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Head's Report 

There's been a lot on this week from Pantos, to rehearsals, to swimming, forest schools and an 

abundance of other things.  So, in this week's newsletter we aim to keep things short and sweet (I'm 
sure you'll be glad to hear!).   

There's a lot of information regarding next week so we will focus on that, and share some pictures of 
what we have been up to this week too! 
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Key Dates 



 



 

Tuesday 14th December: Christmas performance at the Minack 

Wednesday 15th: Christmas Dinner and Jumper Day—no donation necessary - PLEASE BOOK HERE 
(if you have not already) https://forms.gle/ebMC14SNYTbkiCa3A 

Thursday 16th December: End of Term (1.30pm finish) 

Minack Performance  

 

The whole school, reception through to year 6, will be going to the Minack by bus on Tuesday 

morning ready for our afternoon performance.  We kindly ask that all children have a packed 

lunch, which we will eat there in an indoor area.  If your child qualifies for free school meals and 

you would like us to provide them with a packed lunch, then please email me by Monday 12pm to 
order one. 

We welcome you to pick your child up from the Minack straight after our performance.  If you are 

not able to attend, we would be grateful if you were able to arrange transport.  However, if you 

are unable to arrange this, then please let us know as soon as possible so that we can factor this in.  

If it will not be a parent picking your child up, then please let us know in advance - we will not be 

allowing children to leave with anyone other than a parent unless we have received permission to 
do so. 

https://forms.gle/ebMC14SNYTbkiCa3A


You can book tickets on this link:  https://www.minack.com/book/187801 and please quote 

SING16 - if you do not then you will not be able to access tickets.  You may now order more than 2 

tickets until the performance sells out! 

We will be holding a raffle so please bring some money too!  The Minack will be opening their 
refreshment areas too. 

Please could children wear their uniform with a Christmas top and bring a warm coat, hat, gloves 
and a scarf. 

We will make a final decision on Monday should the weather look bad.  In the event of a 

cancellation The Minack will refund tickets if you contact them. 

Should you have any questions then please contact us. 

Can you help us? 

 

Penberth class are looking for old soap dispensers (like the Carex ones).  

 

https://www.minack.com/book/187801


 

 



Contacts 

 

 

Head of School—Mr J McDonald  

head@stburyanacademy.org 

  

Senior Teacher—Mrs N Cross 

ncross@stburyanacademy.org 

  

Business and Administration/Parent Liaison Officer—Mrs Care 

secretary@stburyanacademy.org 

  

Designated Safeguarding Lead—Mr J McDonald 

head@stburyanacademy.org  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Lead—Mrs J Kwiatkowska 

joannak@stburyanacademy.org 

  

Special Education Needs Co-ordinator (SENCO) - Mrs J Kwiatkowska 



joannak@stburyanacademy.org 

  

All other teacher contacts can be found on the school website. 
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